Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ

Prayers

- Karl Moya fibromyalgia
- Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert's brother - Multiple System Atrophy
- Susan Churbuck health concerns
- Val Hackney, Melanie Henry's cousin's wife - lung cancer
- Sue Chatman health concerns, family
- Austin Estes (3yrs old) cancer
- Craig & Linda Throckmorton -Rory Faulkner's sister & brotherin-law - health concerns, care facility quarantined
- Theo Allen, Teresa Lambert's father metastasized lung cancer, in hospice care
- Juanita Wickham hiatal hernia
- Lené Moya recovering from surgery



Order of Worship

Step by Step

Prayer

Days of Elijah Sing Hallelujah to the Lord As the Deer

Scripture

Break My Heart We Gather Here

Lord's Supper Offering

Our God, He Is Alive

Sermon

Surround Us, Lord

Elder's Prayer

Family Time

3100 West Danforth Road
Edmond, OK 73012
405.348.4511
office@thewestwoodchurch.com
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com

Westwood Church of Christ

This service will be streamed online at 10am. Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the Zoom link.

Staff | Leadership

Elders:

Mark Dees Eric Henry Roger Laubhan Bill Perring Doyl Watson Fred Wood

Staff:

Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister Hunter Wiederstein - Youth Minister Mindy Hermes - Office Manager

Deacons:

Clint Everhart - Missions Kent Greenwood - Facilities John Hermes - Youth

Ministry Leaders:

Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren

- Children's Education

Sharon Perring

- Accounting

Sheri Greenwood

- Children's Worship

Supported Missions:

Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile Steffen Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany Jake and Amanda Haskew

- Vienna, Austria

Clyde and Gwen Antwine

- Helpers in Missions Program

Community

<u>Family Meeting</u> The elders are asking the family at Westwood to gather for a very important meeting Sunday evening, November 8 at 5:00. We will be discussing our financial situation and our hopes and dreams for the future of Westwood. Please make every effort to be a part of this gathering. We will plan to making a Zoom call available in case you cannot physically attend. Please continue to pray for our fellowship and the plans God has for all of us.

<u>Westwood Family Outing</u> We plan to go to Parkhurst Pumpkin Patch in Arcadia on Saturday, November 14. If you're interested contact Hunter Wiederstein.

YOUTH GROUP NEWZ

- Ice Skating! We are going as a group to OC for an outdoor ice-skating experience on Friday, November 6th from 6:00-7:30pm.
- Study Hall! Like usual, the youth room will be open on Wednesday for you to come & go from 3-7 for homework, games, and anything else you need!